
 
CRGC Members, 
 
We have a new process we are using for CRGC gear this year that is enabling us to have access to Carhartt product.  
Please click on the link to place your orders. ​https://canbyrodgunclub.gearupsports.net/​   
Items on the site will be available to order and will ship directly to your house fully embellished.  
 
Our goal is to get this launched as soon as possible so that you will have your CRGC logo Carhartt items in time for 
Christmas.  Note that once the order window closes a few items will remain that Gear Up keeps in stock all year long 
(e.g. hoodies) and you’ll be able to order those anytime you want.  Looking forward to seeing everyone in CRGC 
Carhartt gear! 
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